
Independent Aboriginal Delegate  
South Gippsland Water Board

South Gippsland Water is offering a paid development opportunity 
for an Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander to be an Independent 
Aboriginal Delegate on our Board. If you’re interested in becoming 
a future Board Director, this opportunity is ideal for you. 

The one-year, part-time role (requiring a time commitment of 
approximately two days per month) lets the successful applicant 
join Board meetings in a non-voting position. It’s a great way to gain 
practical, hands-on experience.

No previous Board experience is required. We’ll support you to 
build your skills in the role, with training and mentorship.

You’ll be able to provide an independent perspective on a range 
of issues. Connection to community, a willingness to learn, and 
the ability to contribute to an effective Board culture are essential.   
We encourage applicants of all ages to apply.

The role runs for an initial period of 12 months with the potential for 
extension on mutual agreement, with a significant induction offered. 
To apply, please email us a copy of your current resume and a letter 
or video addressing the significance of this opportunity for you, 
along with your existing experience and/ or interest in developing 
skills in any of the following areas:

•	 Financial and commercial management
•	 Community engagement
•	 Land and water management
•	 Climate change
•	 Strategy and risk management
•	 Infrastructure and project management
•	 Corporate governance

If you require further information please contact 
Rob Murphy, Managing Director 0407 864 293 

during business hours. 

Applications should be emailed directly to:   
Rob Murphy via rmurphy@sgwater.com.au 

(Hard copy applications can be sent to: Rob Murphy, Managing 
Director, South Gippsland Water, P.O. Box 102, Foster VIC 3960)

Download a copy of the Position Description at our website 
sgwater.com.au.

Expressions of Interest close 5pm Thursday 14 June 2024.
This is an Aboriginal Designated Position, classified under ‘special 
measures’ of section 12 of the Equal Opportunity Act 2010. Only 
Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander people resident in Victoria 

are eligible to apply.


